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I completely oppose the development and construction of a dwelling next to the historic Oswald west 
cabin. Not only does the plan break the oceanshore set back rule but it would be an eyesore to all the 
general public who come to visit cannon beach’s natural beauty. Haystack rock is one of Oregon’s most 
iconic views that should be protected from every angle including the view from a surfers perspective 
looking east from the water. That house plan in question with the road/ driveway is hideous. Protect 
cannon beach.  
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